Council Promotes
and Democracy

Each year the council sponsors the Miss Bells
High Contest. Funds from this event help to send
council members to workshops, meetings, and build
the scholarship fund.

Under the leadership of Mrs. Peggie L. Davis,
Advisor, and Donnie Padgett, President, the Bells
High Schoal Student Council provides practice in
using the democraric rules of government in our
daily lives,

meeting in progress,

KAY THOMAS, Treasurer

MRS. PEGGIE L. DAVIS, Advisor
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